
 

Seeking your interest for upcoming development opportunities 

Dear business owner, 

On behalf of the Regional Activation Unit of Moree Plains Shire Council, we are contacting you as we 

would like to assist local business people to take advantage of the potential growth that will result 

from the range of upcoming development opportunities in our Shire.  

Our aim is to maximise local participation and achieve the best outcome for our community, 

particularly now with the uncertainty COVID-19 presents.  We encourage local businesses to remain 

confident during this time, despite the challenges and restrictions we currently face.  We are 

continuing to work with both the Federal and NSW State Government as well as the Australian Rail 

Track Corporation in relation to the Inland Rail and Moree’s Special Activation Precinct.   

Local contractors, trades and suppliers may be in a position to secure work on projects such as, but 

not limited to; the Inland Rail project, the Moree Special Activation Precinct future works and the 

Moree Hospital redevelopment.  Although not targeted at a specific project at this time, we would 

like to be able to provide your business details to interested developers, and assist you to maximise 

any opportunities that may evolve from these endeavours.  Strong interest from investors continues 

to develop for these projects which may result in new business opportunities for you. 

Please note that there is no guarantee that by providing your contact details you will become a 

preferred contractor and that normal procurement procedures would apply.  

Privacy of Information: 

Council has obligations under the Privacy and Personal Information Protection Act 1998 (Privacy Act) 

in relation to the ways in which it gathers, stores and uses personal information.  Council will not use 

the information you provide to us for any purposes other than what is outlined in this letter without 

first obtaining your written permission.  The supply of information is voluntary and any information 

provided will be held securely by Council whilst only being accessed as required to provide the 

service noted in this letter.   

What we will do with your information: 

In addition to ensuring we have your most up to date details, we want to keep you informed of 

upcoming opportunities and promote your business to prime contractors.  By agreeing to provide 

your contact details Council will action the following:   

 Ensure you are on the Business Burst newsletter list for upcoming news, business events, 
consultations and opportunities 

http://www.mpsc.nsw.gov.au/


 Ensure you are added to the contact data base for local trades and suppliers that can be 
distributed to interested developers. 

 

How to get your business involved: 

If you wish to provide Council permission for use of your contact details for upcoming development 

opportunities and Regional Activation Unit engagement, please provide the following information: 

 Business name 

 Description of the service you provide 

 Contact details  

 A sentence confirming you agree that Council can use your details for development 
opportunities and Business Burst correspondence. 

 

The above information should be submitted in writing by emailing council@mpsc.nsw.gov.au or by 

return email to this address.  If this information is provided, you are able to access and amend this at 

any time by contacting Council.  

Want to know more about the Regional Activation Unit? 

The Moree Plains Regional Activation Unit is a dedicated Council team to ensure the delivery of key 

projects such as the Inland Rail and Moree Special Activation Precinct within the Shire.  The 

promotion of economic development initiatives and investment opportunities is essential for the 

long term sustainability of our Shire.  

To find out more, phone (02) 6757 3440.  

We are located at Shop 6, Ground Floor of the Max Centre, 30 Heber Street, Moree.  

mailto:council@mpsc.nsw.gov.au

